
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beecher Community: 
 

At the board meeting on February 13, 2023, a board member resigned from the 
Beecher 200U school board.  

 
Those interested in filling the vacancy need to send an email of interested with an 
attached resume to Superintendent, Dr. Jack Gaham, jackgaham@beecher200u.org, or 
Board President Julie Papas, jpapas@beecher200u.org no later than Friday, February 
24, 2023.  

 
Eligible residents will be interviewed by the Board of Education during a special closed 
session meeting on March 1, 2023 to begin at 5 pm. 
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Dr. Jack Gaham 
Superintendent of Schools 
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